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June 29, 2018 
Mr. Douglas Gore 
General Manager 
Mobay Freight Services 
Lot 5 Fairfield Estate 
Bogue 
Montego Bay 
 
Dear Mr. Gore, 
 
This serves as formal notice of a JMMC investigation into reports of on-track and off-track incidents 
involving you at the June 23 & 24, 2018 Seaboard Marine CMRC Round 2 event at the Frankie Boodram 
Wallerfield International Raceway in Trinidad. 
 
We have formally requested all relevant official event documentation and await the provision of these 
documents. 
 
In keeping with Due Process and applicable Articles of the FIA International Sporting Code you will be 
advised if the JMMC finds it necessary, through the course of its investigations, to summon you to give 
opportunity of presenting a defence.  
 
For your information; a notice of the existence of this JMMC investigation will be released to the 
general public. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Stephen Gunter 
Co-Chairman 
Competition Subcommittee 


